
Member At Large 

 
 

  

I am requesting to become a MAL for Western BCA. 
I've been a Western BCA member and volunteer for many years. 
I was on the BOD as a member for many years and served as chairman of the board for 
a short time. 
I have attended almost all meetings for the last ten years. 
I compete in tournaments all over Oregon and Washington and speak to many players. 
I created two Facebook groups with over 2k members each for Oregon and Washington 
players. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Sincerely  
Michael Deitchman. 
 


